
 

Memo 

 
 

 

 
The National Hurricane Center is tracking several tropical disturbances in the north and central 

Atlantic, as well as the Caribbean Sea. One such disturbance located just off the coast of 

Honduras appears to show early signs of a developing tropical depression, and possible hurricane. 

The National Hurricane Center is encouraging heightened awareness with this specific weather 

system. So far, there is no storm center to track direction or velocity; however, due to extremely 

warm oceanic water temperatures, development can occur quickly, much more so than previous 

seasons. The Collier County Emergency Management Office issued an alert this morning to 

increase awareness and vigilance. Moorings Park will heed this advice and carefully monitor 

weather activity throughout the weekend and into early next week. Considering this, please take 

the time to review your personal plans in the event a rapidly developing hurricane threatens our 

area.  
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